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731 Walnut Street - P .O.  Box 70 - Dayton, Indiana - 47941    (765) 296-3199 
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Pastor Justin:  pastorjustin@daytonpres.org 

Secretary :    secretary@daytonpres.org 

October 2016 

Pastor’s Epistle 

 

Do not put your trust in princes, in mortals, in whom there is no help.  

When their breath departs, they return to the earth; on that very day their plans perish. 

Psalm 146:3-4 

 

I don’t know about you, but there are times when I’m reading something that, while I’m reading 

it, I have a profound sense that it is communicating exactly what I’ve been recently thinking, feeling, etc. 

Such an incident occurred to me the morning of September 20th when I was reading my daily devotion. 

While reading the devotion I felt it resonate deeply in my soul and left me wishing I had written it! I knew 

right then and there that I wanted to share the devotion in my upcoming Pastor’s Epistle. Since we are in 

the last few weeks of what has been the most “interesting” presidential election I’ve ever experienced, I 

hope these words will speak to you as much as they’ve spoken to me.  

The following devotion from Spirit in the Desert Retreat Center was written by Rev. Steve Holm, 

a retired Lutheran (ELCA) pastor living in Tempe, AZ.  

 

Some people get caught up in the frenzy of political campaigns and become ardent supporters of one or 

another candidate. In today’s passage the psalmist has a precautionary word for such folks, “Do not put 

your trust in princes,” he says, and he means politicians too! While it does make some difference who we 

vote for and who is elected, none of those officials are worthy of ultimate trust. None of them will be able 

to keep all of the promises they make, and some of them don’t even try. They will say whatever they need 

to say in order to be elected. While undoubtedly some of them believe their promises and are sincere in 

what they offer, none of them can bring joy to our lives or peace to our souls. They can make us afraid 

but they can’t calm our fears or give us eternal life. They gain notoriety for a few short years or more and 

then they fade out of memory. When we realize that the psalmist is right it’s possible for us to smile about 

our political differences and not allow them to be divisive. Followers of Jesus can be liberal or conserva-

tive and together we are the Body of Christ. Through our actions, God’s work is done. 

 

Blessings, 

Pastor Justin 

  

mailto:secretary@daytonpres.org
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* * * SESSION NOTES * * * 
 

Your Session met on Tuesday evening, September 20, 2016, and during the meeting the Elders: 

 

 Approved  the Cub Scout Pack 3316 Schedule for 2016-17 

 Approved a Youth trip to Exploration Acres on 10/16/16, accompanied by Youth from Bethany 

and Elston churches 

 Reported, with sadness, the passing of Thomas Miller on 9/16/16 at IU Arnett Hospital 

 Approved one additional Teacher, Hannah Boles,  for the Pre K-4th Grade class 

 Learned that orders are again being taken for polo shirts with our church logo 

 Approved a request by the Dayton Mothers Club to use our kitchen facilities on 9/30/16 to 

prepare for the Feast of the Hunters Moon 

 Re-scheduled the October Stated Meeting of Session from Tuesday, 10/18/16 to Monday, 

10/10/16 

 Approved a request from Melissa Fitzgerald, Michele Spray, and Bethany Grimes to use our 

basement facilities on the afternoon of 10/2/16, for a 50th Wedding Anniversary Reception for 

their parents 

 

Michael E. Grimes, Clerk of Session 

 
 
 
 
 

Adult Sunday School 
 

Beginning Sunday, September 25, Pastor Justin will be leading a discussion 

based on the book The Answer to Bad Religion is Not No Religion by Martin 

Thielen.  

In an effort to help those who've been hurt by or turned off by negative 

religion, Martin Thielen explains that there is an alternative to abandoning 

religion: good religion. Thielen uses personal stories to illustrate the dangers 

of religion that is judgmental, anti-intellectual, and legalistic. While addressing 

the growth of the new atheism movement and the "Nones" (people that have 

no religious affiliation), this book argues that leaving religion is not practical, 

not helpful, and not necessary. Thielen provides counterparts to the 

characteristics of bad religion, explaining that good religion is grace-filled, 

promotes love and forgiveness, and is inclusive and hope-filled.  
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Change for Change! This offering is meant to support local mission projects this year.  

Please, SAVE your loose coins (no bills – we want to make the offering buckets ring 

again this year!).  The second Sunday of each month - bring your change to help with 

Change in our community and throughout the world!   

 

We collected $152.25 in September for the CWS Blanket Drive! 

With the $69.00 received in envelopes, the total is $221.25. 
 

Our Next Change for Change Event will be  

October 9, 2016 

Peace and Global Witness Offering! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The first Sunday in October is World Communion 

Sunday. This year that will be October 2. Christians 

around the world take communion together on this day. 

On that Sunday you will find offering envelopes in 

your bulletins for the Peace & Global Witness offering. Also, Change for Change in October (collected 

on the second Sunday, October 9) will go to the Peace & Global Witness offering.  

 

Seventy five percent of this offering goes to promote peace around the world. Every day, we are 

witnesses to conflict. We read news stories of violence and supposedly irreparable divides. The Peace 

& Global Witness Offering challenges us to look at the world not as a place where conflict is 

inevitable, but where Christ’s peace is possible. In places of abiding conflict, the Offering supports 

the work of Presbyterian mission co-workers to bring together former enemies and begin healing the 

spiritual wounds of war. In congregations closer to home, support from the Offering helps turn back 

the tide of gun violence that claims too many American lives. In other communities, it is facilitating a 

dialogue to find new common ground about the difficult subject of race. 

 

Twenty-five percent stays with the local church. We will donate our twenty-five percent to the 

Domestic Violence Relief program at the YWCA that helps victims of domestic violence in our 

community. Services offered by the YWCA Domestic Violence program include a sexual violence 

task force, teen dating safety resources, emergency shelter, legal advocacy, support groups, violence 

prevention education, and free 9-1-1 cell phones.  

 

Please give generously. 

 
 

 

  

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=780780212002543&set=pcb.1025375684144838&type=1&relevant_count=2
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Food Pantry is open every Friday, from 9:00 am ï 11:00 am. 
 
Every month you read about our food pantry and our thanks goes out to everyone for all that 

you give to it. 

This month we want to especially ask for help on Friday mornings.  If you are free any 

Friday from 9:00 to 11:00 am, please think about taking a turn to help keep our pantry open.   Just 

sign up on the sheet located on the bulletin board in the Parlor. 

Heads-up!  The Food Pantry will be switching to Thursdays from 9 to 11 a.m. beginning 

December 2016. 

If you  have questions, please call Paul at (765) 404-3317  or Carol at (765) 449-9050.   

  

        Thanks, 

      Paul Houser & Carol Frantz  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who refreshes others will be refreshed.  ï Proverbs 11:25 
 

New or gently used donations of Fall clothing are being accepted, girl’s 

and boy’s sizes, newborn through girl’s junior and young men’s, and 

maternity wear.  

The next Micro Mission Sunday Kids' Closet sort will be Sunday, October 23, at 9 am.  Our 

next Distribution/Sort will be Saturday, October 29, from 9:00 am until Noon.  If you would 

like to help, please contact Julie Boles or Muriel Grimes for more information.   
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News from Evangelism/Seed Planting Committee 
There have been some requests to purchase our Memorial Presbyterian Church shirts again. We can still get 

them if we have at least 5 or 6 orders.  The cost will be $18.99 (I believe). 

If you are interested in getting another shirt, please let me know. 

The Dine with Nine groups are on their way for lots of fellowship and good eating. The groups are Glory, 

Hallelujah, Hosanna, and Praise.  The groups are as follows: 

 

Hosanna 
Harriett & Ron Berry 
Nancy & Bill Edwards 
Ralph & Diane Achgill 
Steve & Cathy Hancook 
Teresa Mundell 
Fred & Jane Reichart 
Susan Clawson 

Hallelujah 
Sally & Gene Smith 
Susan & Bruce Gibson 
Cindy & Kenny Stanford 
Pastor Justin & 
Elizabeth 
Jon & Mike Grimes 
Melinda Hannah 
Carol Frantz 
Cathy Bowlin 
Karen Summers 
Muriel Grimes 

Glory 
Candy & Paul Fitzgerald 
Kathy & Wes Shaw 
Lynn & Pat Grimes 
Joe & Laura Grimes 
Nichole & Jay Rosen 
Jane Phillips 
Deb Ward 

Praise 
Nancy & John Brand 
Nancy & Rob Grimes 
Julie & Tracy Rosa 
Mary & Paul Houser 
Evelyn Leming 
Esther Miller 
Marilyn Yoder 
Renee & Jon Petrie 

 

Our entertainment for the kick-off was met with high reviews!  Shellie Johnson and Rod Ray gave an array 

of their talents with switching organist to pianist, to playing duets on the piano, and then switching again.  Much 

thanks to these very talented friends. 

Please try to get to your group’s event and get to know each other. 

 

ZUMBA is still taking place every Wednesday at 6:15 p.m.  We continue to have new people join us all the 

time; so if you haven’t tried it yet, why not give it a try.  We have more people from outside the church 

family attend then our own church family.   

 

Harriett Berry, Chairperson 

Evangelism/Seed Planting Committee 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Group Activity  

Sunday, October 16; 3:30-7 p.m. 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=zumba+icon&id=29E0B3369A5B72ED23C5C131922417F21E5D4EE1&FORM=IQFRBA
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5ƛƴƴŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎŜǊǾŜŘ пΥол ǘƻ тΥлл ta 
tǊƛŎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ϷфΦллπŀŘǳƭǘǎΣ ϷоΦрлπŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ сπмнΣ ŦǊŜŜ ŦƻǊ ŀƎŜ р ŀƴŘ ǳƴŘŜǊ 

.ŀȊŀŀǊ ǿƛǘƘ ŎǊŀŦǘ ŀƴŘ ōŀƪŜŘ ƛǘŜƳǎΣ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ŀǘ оΥлл ta 
 

 

Cŀƭƭ ƛǎ ǳǇƻƴ ǳǎ ŀƴŘ ƛǘΩǎ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƻ ōŜƎƛƴ ǇǊŜǇŀǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ /ƘǳǊŎƘ {ƳƻǊƎŀǎōƻǊŘ ŀƴŘ .ŀȊŀŀǊΣ ŀ ƳǳŎƘ ŀƴǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜŘ 

ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ǘǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴ ƘŜǊŜ ŀǘ aŜƳƻǊƛŀƭ tǊŜǎōȅǘŜǊƛŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘΗ  

¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ŦǳƴŘ ǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ŜƴǘƛǊŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΣ ŀƴŘ ƛǘ ƛǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘΗ 

!ǇǇǊƻȄƛƳŀǘŜƭȅ ул ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎŀƭƭŜŘ ǳǇƻƴ ǘƻ ǇǊŜǇŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǎŜǊǾŜ ƻǾŜǊ трл ǇƻǳƴŘǎ ƻŦ ŦƻƻŘΣ ƴŜŀǊƭȅ ƘŀƭŦ ƻŦ 

ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ōȅ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎΦ 

Ih² /!b ¸h¦ I9[tΚΚ  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƘŜŎƪ ȅƻǳǊ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ŀƴŘ ǎŜƴŘ ŀ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ŦƻǊƳ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ 
ƻŦŦƛŎŜΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ǎŜǊǾŜǊǎΣ ƘƻǎǘǎκƘƻǎǘŜǎǎŜǎΣ ǘƛŎƪŜǘ ǎŜƭƭŜǊǎΣ ȅƻǳǘƘ ŦƻǊ ŘƛƴƛƴƎ ǊƻƻƳ ƘŜƭǇΣ ǎŜǘ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ŎƭŜŀƴǳǇ 
ƘŜƭǇ ŀƴŘ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ŦƻƻŘ ŘƻƴŀǘƛƻƴǎΗΗ  Lƴ ŀŘŘƛǘƛƻƴΣ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ŎǊŀŦǘ ŀƴŘ ōŀƪŜŘ ƛǘŜƳǎΣ ŎŀƴŘƛŜǎΣ ōǊŜŀŘǎΣ ƎŀǊŘŜƴ 
ƛǘŜƳǎΣ ŜǘŎΦΣ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ .ŀȊŀŀǊΦ ̧ƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ŀƭǎƻ ǇƘƻƴŜ ƻǊ ǘŜȄǘ tƘȅƭƭƛǎ Iƛƭƭ Ϫ тсрπпмнπмффсΣ ƻǊ 
ǎŜƴŘ ŀƴ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƻ ƘƛǇƘȅуϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳΣ ǘƻ ƭŜǘ ǳǎ ƪƴƻǿ Ƙƻǿ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ƘŜƭǇ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΦ 

 

²Ŝ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƛƴ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŜƭǇ ŀƴŘ ŘƻƴŀǘƛƻƴǎΦ !ƭƭ ƳƻƴŜȅ ǊŀƛǎŜŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘǎ ǘƘŜ ōǳŘƎŜǘ ƻŦ 

ǘƘŜ 5ŀȅǘƻƴ tǊŜǎōȅǘŜǊƛŀƴ ²ƻƳŜƴ ǘƻ ŦǳƴŘ ƻǊ ōŜƴŜŦƛǘ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŀƴŘ ƻǘƘŜǊ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎΥ 

tǊŜǎōȅǘŜǊƛŀƴ ²ƻƳŜƴ ¦{! 

CƭƻǿŜǊ ŦǳƴŘ όƘƻǎǇƛǘŀƭΣ ǿƻǊǎƘƛǇύ 

{ǇŜŀƪŜǊǎκtǊƻƎǊŀƳǎκ9ǾŜƴǘǎ 

{ŜǊǾƛŎŜ /ƻƳƳƛǘǘŜŜ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ όŦǳƴŜǊŀƭ ŘƛƴƴŜǊǎύ 

DŜƴŜǾŀ /ŜƴǘŜǊ 

[ŀŦŀȅŜǘǘŜ ¦Ǌōŀƴ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅΥ /ŀƳǇŜǊǎƘƛǇΣ /Φ9ΦCΦ 

WǳōƛƭŜŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 

/ƘǳǊŎƘ ²ƻƳŜƴ ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ CƻƻŘ tŀƴǘǊȅ 

5ŀȅǘƻƴ CƻƻŘ tŀƴǘǊȅ 

YƛŘǎΩ /ƭƻǎŜǘ 

¸ƻǳǘƘ ¢ǊƛŜƴƴƛǳƳ 
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NAME_____________________________________ PHONE_____________________ 
 
YES, I AM WILLING TO SUPPORT THE CHURCH SMORGASBORD AND CRAFT/BAKE SALE 
ON SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 5, IN THE FOLLOWING WAY(S): 

(Please submit this form or email Phyllis at hiphy8@gmail.com) 
 

BEFORE SMORGASBORD 
____ PHONE CALLS 
____ PUBLICITY 
____ SET UP 
____ PLAN AND PREPARE TABLE DECORATIONS 
 
DAY OF SMORGASBORD 
____ COOK AND SLICE TURKEY AT HOME (turkey provided) 7 VOLUNTEERS  
 

____ HELP WITH FOOD PREP. (POTATOES, DRESSING, HAM, VEGETABLES) 
  6 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED (SPECIFY IF YOU LIKE) 

 

____ SET UP AND MONITOR DRINK STATION – 1-2 PER SHIFT 

 

____ CUT AND SERVE PIES: 3:00 – 4:30____ 1 PER SHIFT 
                                                  4:30 – 6:00____       6:00 – 7:30_____  
 

____SERVING LINE: 4:30 – 6:00____ 6 PER SHIFT 
                                   6:00 – 7:30____ 

 

____SALAD BAR: 3:30 – 5:30____ 2 PER SHIFT 
                              5:30 – 7:30____ 

 

____DINING ROOM: 4:30 – 6:00____ AT LEAST 2 ADULTS PLUS YOUTH PER SHIFT 
                                   6:00 – 7:30____ 

 

____DISH WASHERS: 3:30 – 5:00____ 2 PER SHIFT 
                                      5:00 – 6:30____       6:30 – 8:00____  
 
____TICKET SALES: 4:00 – 5:30____ 1 PER SHIFT 
                                    5:30 – 7:00____ 

 

____HOST/HOSTESS: 4:00 – 5:30____ 1 PER SHIFT 
                                      5:30 – 7:00____ 

 

____CLEAN-UP 7:30 – ??  AS MANY AS POSSIBLE!!  
 

DONATIONS 
____FOOD DONATION*  _______________________________ 
 (SPECIFY IF THERE’S SOMETHING YOU USUALLY BRING) 
____MONETARY DONATION 
 
BAKE/CRAFT SALE NEEDS                             
____ORGANIZER 
____HELP WITH SETUP/CLEANUP 
____CONTRIBUTE BAKED OR CRAFT ITEMS  
 
THANK YOU FOR VOLUNTEERING!!! 
PHYLLIS HILL:  hiphy8@gmail.com         765-412-1996 

*Food Donations needed: 

Chicken & Noodles 

Pies 

Salad to serve 20 (specify type) 

 

Not available to cook? We also welcome 

**Gallon cans green beans 

**Gallon cans sweet potatoes 

**Frozen corn 

 

**Please bring at least one week prior 

mailto:hiphy8@gmail.com
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ANNUAL REPORT DATA 

A bit of advanced notice to those who will need to submit information for the 2016 

annual report.  December will soon be here!! 

 

 

In Our Thoughts and Prayers 
Our military, our nation and its leaders; persecuted Christians; people locally & nationally in 

need; victims of domestic violence; Carolyn Finkenbinder; Russell Lucas; Marjora Odenkirk; 

Jackie Ginther (Niece/J.Schwartz); Andy Vasiento (father of Nicole Rosen); Kevin Konrad; Jack 

Ferry (friend of D. & J. Schwartz); Margaret Stonecipher (friend of C. Stanford); Kathleen Smith 

(co-worker, K. Summers); Mary Terry; Terry Lynn Pfeiffer; Bob Yost; Riley Crye (friend of the 

Boles family); Brent McKinney (friend of the Boles family); Kennedy Alkire; Nancy Brand; Tyler Loschen 

(friend of DeGolyer family); Carol McGill (daughter-in-law of D. & J. Schwartz); David Mundell (Great 

Uncle of E. Mundell); Jon Grimes; Betty Pfeiffer; Cindy DeGolyer; Jean Cassel; Tracy Harris; Don Schwartz; Polly Gould, 

Sherina Gould, (relatives of S. Clawson;)  Gene Smith; Renee Tharp (sister of K. Deckard); Jack Roberts (friend of F. 

Reichart); Amanda Overmeyer; Tim Fitzgerald; William Brown (relative of Teresa and Emily Mundell); Mary Ellen 

Bowers; Carol Frantz; the family of Ron Miller; the family of Darlene Craig; the family of Tom Miller. 

 

Thank you so much to Shellie Johnson and Rod Ray for such a wonderful performance on 

Sunday! Not only was the music great, but hearing the two of you share stories and banter back and 

forth was fun as well. You both should consider going on the road!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note 
If you or someone you know is not receiving the newsletter or not receiving it in the preferred format, please 

let the office know. Please report any change of address or email to secretary@daytonpres.org or 296-3199. 

  

Dear Church Family, 
My mom and I want to express our appreciation for the wonderful support provided by so many of you 

during the challenging weeks following my mom's back surgery. The calls, visits, cards, gifts, meals, errands, 

laundry, hugs, encouraging words and prayers made all the difference in her recovery. We are grateful for the 

love and care provided by this community. 

With love and appreciation, 

Carol Frantz and Cheryl Orr Dixon 
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50th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION  

 

All are welcome to join us for an Open House on Sunday, October 2, 2016, from 2 to 4 p.m. at Dayton Memorial 

Presbyterian Church to celebrate Michael and Jon Grimes’ 50th wedding anniversary. 

(Cards are welcomed) 

http://www.wonderfullywomen.com/wp-
content/uploads/2014/08/Heart-made-out-of-hearts.png 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 OCTOBER ELDERS: Susan Clawson, Communion; Wes Shaw, Devotions 

 
 OCTOBER DEACONS: Paul Houser, Captain, and Patty Hicks 

 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
 1 Jessica Bush 17 Nina Chism 

 1 David Coleman 18 Betty Pfeiffer 

 2 Matt DeGolyer 18 Fred Reichart 

 3 Kathy Deckard 19 Scott Basden 

 4 Patrick Grimes 20 Emily Norris 

 4 Alex Stene 24 Sarah Norris 

 5 Lynn Ryan 28 Patty Hicks 

 10 Kaitlyn Alkire 28 Stephanie Holladay 

 10 Lily Boles 29 Marisa Hill 

 10 Norm Williams 30 Sally Smith 

 11 Doug Biery 30 Patricia Perry 

 11 Paige Murray 31 Tori Rosa 

 16 Amber Holsclaw   

 
ANNIVERSARIES 

 

 1 Mike & Jon Grimes 
 9 Kurt & Carole Kemmer 
 7 Bob & Kathy Deckard 
 7 Tim & Melissa Fitzgerald 
 16 Todd & Tammy Lineback 
 26 Patrick & Lynn Grimes 
 28 Norm & Ruth Williams 
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 OCTOBER 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 
8:30 am Carry-in Conti-

nental Breakfast 
9 am Sunday School 
10 am  Carry-in Continen-

tal Breakfast 
10:30 am Worship 
Minute for Mission:  

Peace & Global Wit-
ness 

2-4 pm 50th Wedding 
AnniversaryðMichael 
& Jon Grimes 

3 
 

 

 

4 
Cub Scout Pack 

#3316,  
   6:30 pm 

5  
Zumba, 
   6:15 pm 

6 7 
Food Pantry 
9-11 am 

8 
Eagle Scout Court of 

Honor, 4 pm 

9 
8:30 am Carry-in Conti-

nental Breakfast 
9 am Sunday School 
10 am Carry-in Contôl 

Brkfst 
10:30 am Worship 
Deaconsô Meeting, after 

worship 
Dine w/9ðHallelujah, 

after worship 

10 
C.E. Mtg, 6 pm 
Session, 7 pm 

11 
Cub Scout Pack 

#3316,  
   6:30 pm 

12 
Dine w/9ð

Hosanna, 
5:30 pm 

Zumba, 
   6:15 pm 

13 
Church office 

closes at 
   11 am 
Dine w/9ð

Praise,  
   6:30 pm 

14 
Food Pantry 
9-11 am 
 

15 
Presbytery meeting 
   Geneva Center 

16 
8:30 am Carry-in Conti-

nental Breakfast 
9 am Sunday School 
10 am Carry-in Continen-

tal Breakfast 
10:30 am Worship 
Youth Group @ Explora-

tion Acres, 3:30-7 pm 

17 
Pastor on vaca-

tion, 10/17 
through 10/30 

Church office will 
be open normal 
hrs. on Oct 18, 
26, & 27 

18 
Cub Scout Pack 

#3316,  
   6:30 pm  

19 
 
Zumba, 
   6:15 pm 

20 21 
Food Pantry 
9-11 am 
 

22 
 

23 
8:30 am Carry-in Conti-

nental Breakfast 
9 am Sunday School 
10 am Carry-in Continen-

tal Breakfast 
10:30 am Worship 
Kidsô Closet Sort 

24 
Dine w/9ðGlory, 

6:30 pm 

25 
Cub Scout Pack 

#3316,  
   6:30 pm 

26 
Zumba, 
   6:15 pm 

27 28 
Food Pantry 
9-11 am 
 

29 
Kidsô Closet 
Distribution 
9:00 am until Noon 

30 
8:30 am Carry-in Conti-

nental Breakfast 
9 am Sunday School 
10 am Carry-in Continen-

tal Breakfast 
10:30 am Worship 

31    
 
 
 

  



 

 

 

Memorial Presbyterian Church 

731 Walnut St. (State Road 38 E) 

P. O. Box 70 

Dayton, IN  47941-0070 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday Fall/Winter Schedule 

8:45 am Continental Breakfast 

9:00 am Sunday School for All Ages 

10:00 am Continental Breakfast 

10:30 am Worship 


